Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: property guardianship
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. The number of sites owned by your council which have been in contract with a property guardianship company, for each year inclusive since 2014. (i.e. please provide that number of sites for Jan 1 2014-Dec 31 2014, the number for Jan 1 2015-Dec 31 2015, and so on, up to the number for Jan 2023-Dec 2023 to date of receipt of this email).
Answer:

Leicester City Council has not contracted out any properties to guardianship companies in the above years.
2. The original function of that site (e.g. residential council house, residential council flat, town hall, library, school, etc).
3. The number of guardians permitted to live at that site.
4. The length of time outlined in months that the site was contracted to a property guardianship company.
5. How much money the council paid to the guardianship company to manage each site over the course of the contract.
6. If applicable, how much money the guardianship company paid to the council to manage each site. 
Not applicable to Qs.2-6.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
